
 

 

 

26th January 2018  

Dear Parents/Carers 

This week we have been very interested in Peter Pan! Lots of the children have 

enjoyed dancing to fairy themed music and extended their learning to create their 

own music band using our musical instruments.  

The children have enjoyed making their own Neverland in the construction area and 

used a range of fabrics to create the setting. They have enjoyed creating their own 

maps, labels and signs for Neverland and acted out a range of stories.  

Some of the children have enjoyed investigating colour and have enjoyed finding out 

what happens to the paint when you mix colours together. They have also completed 

an experiment using skittles and water.  

In the malleable area the children have enjoyed using the play dough to make their 

own mermaids. They have also enjoyed using pipe cleaners to thread beads and 

create their own necklaces and bracelets.  

This week we would like to invite you to complete our second home challenge. 

Following on from our interest in Peter Pan, our challenge is for you to create a 

representation of your favourite book character or favourite story and include the 

name/title. The character/story can be made from anything and presented in any 

way you like.  

If you would like to take part in this home challenge please could you bring your 

completed characters into school by Wednesday 31st January.  We are going to 

display some of them in the reading area and we hope you will enjoy completing this 

challenge with your child. Have fun! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Freshfield Nursery School team  

What have we been up to 

this week?  


